
Pool Committee Minutes 

April 26, 2011 6 pm 

RC #2 

 Attendance – Malissa Soong, Kathy Frongello, Chrystal Daulton 

 HOA Staff is in the process of hiring the 2 part time employees to process pool passes. 

 Everything is going well with Premier Aquatics. 

 Preseason meeting with Premier and the Stingrays will be May 2 at 1:30 pm. 

 Chrystal will be sending a copy of the pool rules to Premier for distribution to their lifeguards in 

preparation of the season. 

 Chrystal will schedule preseason meeting with lifeguards the week before the season. 

 Kathy Frongello wishes to continue on the pool committee. 

 Malissa Soong wishes to join the pool committee. 

 Beth Ridings is also continuing with the pool committee. 

 Due to scheduling conflicts, the monthly pool committee meetings will be held on the 4th 

Tuesday/Month. 

 Next meeting is May 24, 2011 at 7 pm in RC #2. 

 


